Colleagues
Here is your copy of our MSc programme which will shortly be despatched to the panel members. Only a limited number of the companion CV document has been printed to save reprographic costs and this document is not circulated (although you can check your entry against the copies which Eric and I hold). Can I congratulate all members of the team for their contribution to a document which, I feel, does us proud and about which I think we can feel quietly confident (without being complacent) of its eventual success.

To help us prepare for the forthcoming event, Gary Akehurst will lead us through a ‘practice session’ which is scheduled for  
Wednesday, 21st February  (Ash Wednesday on my calendar)  Can you make sure you have this date in your diaries and give it the highest priority?  I will prepare a short (about 2 page) briefing document to direct our attention to the key points of our submission to ensure that we are all ‘on song’ and singing from the same hymn sheet.
In the meanwhile, could you read the document very carefully and with an idea to seeing how the Philosophy of the course (p. 20), the Learning and Teaching Strategy (p. 21) and the Particular skill-sets developed within the course (p. 27-28) are reflected in the modules for which you are responsible and your teaching generally on the course.

If you can identify weak points within the documentation, do be prepared to share them with colleagues so that we can help to prepare our defences!
The internal college members are:

Chairman:  Professor:
 Tim Prentki

Internal UoW member:
 Shaun Kimber

I am also circulating the QAA Benching statement Masters awards in business and management to which we make frequent reference and which we have tried to follow explicitly.  Again, this document will repay careful study and it will impress a panel if random team members are able to quote from it apparently effortlessly.
mch

